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Mr Adam Susko
Principal Planner
Northern Beaches Council
Dear Mr Susko,

Response to DA 2023/0127
These comments also apply to DA 2022/1649



Mr Adam Susko  
Principal Planner   
Northern Beaches Council  
Dear Mr Susko, 
 
Response to DA 2023/0127  
These comments also apply to DA 2022/1649  
 
We are writing to you on behalf on The Academy Netball Club. We are one of 
the major users of NBISC and have been, from when it was developed and  
built. We strongly object to the Development application.  
 
There are leases in place which are quite clearly being broken with this 
application. There are very serious ramifications to NBISC and therefore our 
club and its operations.  
 
We object to any building, carpark, path, interruptions, roadworks, road using, 
thoroughfare etc upon the land which NBISC is the leaseholder of. It is 
disgusting that the Department of Education have even submitted such an 
application without the consultation of NBISC.  
 
Thanks 
The Academy Netball Club  
 


